
Dear Admissions Committee,  

It is my pleasure to recommend Tabitha, who excelled in my junior year AP Biology 
class. A hard worker with an interest in the natural world, Tabitha earned an A for 
the course and received a 5 on her AP Biology exam. Most impressive to me is that 
she did all this while balancing her responsibilities as Class Treasurer, hospital 
volunteer, and literacy coach. Tabitha goes above and beyond with her activities 
and somehow succeeds in all of them.  

As Class Treasurer, Tabitha organized fundraisers and raised over $2,000 for the 
junior year prom. She advertised events through the school and worked with 
students and faculty to organize attendance. Beyond this, she volunteers two days 
a week at the local hospital, where she spends time with patients and helps 
visitors navigate their way around. Tabitha doesn't just use her skills with people 
at the hospital; she also has worked with children for the past two years, helping 
them build their literacy skills. All this while juggling a full class schedule that 
included three AP classes. 

Tabitha excels in and out of the classroom. She won the Tisch Library Award in 
sophomore year for academic achievement, and her impressive performance in 
my class earned her the 2014 Biology award. She was one of the top scorers in her 
class on the PSAT, and she earned a 4 and two 5's on her AP exams so far. Tabitha 
is a top student whose grades, awards, and involvements speak for themselves. 

I highly recommend Tabitha for admission to your undergraduate program. She is 
an active student who will continue to contribute greats things to her college. Her 
achievement in school is all the more impressive considering her busy schedule 
and extracurricular and professional involvements. Please feel free to contact me 
with any questions at resumereader@gmail.com. 

Sincerely, 

  

Reita Ration 
Science Teacher 
Belabor Boarding School 

 


